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April 13, 1990 

The Honorable Robert F. Peckham 
united states District Judge 
Post Office Box 36060 
450 Golden Gate Avenue 
San Francisco, California 94102 

Re: Senate Bill 2027 

Dear Bob: 

114) 539·3603 m, 262·3603 

I may have informally discussed the viewpoint of Eighth 
Circuit District Judges concerning the above. However, I do not 
believe I have given you an official report as their representative 
to the Judicial Conference. 

In response to my inquiries concerning their view of the 
above bill, I can advise that 30 District Judges in the Eighth 
Circuit have expressed to me their opposition to this bill and one 
District Judge, Chief Judge Scott Wright, has stated that he 
supports the bill. 

Sincerely, 

JFN:bar 

CC: Members of the Executive Committee 
Mr. L. Ralph Mecham 
Mr. Robert Feidler 
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